
 

                  
 
 

                              EQUIPMENT DIRECTOR REPORT 

 

 
 This year the position saw a sharing of the responsibility.  Shari Hazeldine did a great 
job of looking after all the work until the camp was over. Shari looked after all the 2016 
players, coaches and managers’ equipment along with the Academy and Camp. Since then 
Leah Scott and myself have been sharing the responsibility. Leah has looked after all the 
Academy equipment while I have placed the initial order for 2017.  
 
L&M Taylor managed a bulk of the PCSA orders for each team as well as the Academy.   
 
Through this process I have worked closely with the staff at L&M Taylor Soccer and feel that 
they have been very professional, helpful and I would be happy to work with them again in 
the future. I have also been fortunate enough to have developed good relationships with 
many local businesses that we have used this year.  They have each helped me as the 
Equipment Director to be able to distribute the necessary items by the dates needed.  
 
All fittings for the 2017 season have been completed and the order is being placed with L&M 
Taylor. We are hoping for distribution of all equipment by March 2017. The PCSA have 
decided to use UMBRO again as we have been very pleased with their quality of clothing.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Bruce Rowe 

 

PETERBOROUGH CITY SOCCER ASSOCIATION 


